From: Lynne Adamson

To: Hamish McNeilly

Subject: LGOIMA Request - LGNZ and DCC Business
Date: Friday, 21 June 2019 04:17:00 p.m.

Dear Hamish

Thank you for your email dated 1 May 2019 requesting the number of days Mayor Cull has
attended official LGNZ business since his appointment and the comparison with his role as
Mayor of Dunedin.

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act (1987) and the following response is provided:

Mavyor Cull became President of LGNZ on 25 July 2017. Therefore we have calculated the days
for your request from the week beginning Monday 24 July 2017 to the week ending Sunday 2
June 2019. These equate to 566 days in total, inclusive of Saturdays and Sundays as per work
demands.

In this time, Mayor Cull has dedicated 420 days to Dunedin City Council affairs and 146 days
spent on a mix of Dunedin City Council and LGNZ business. These include 44 days away from
Dunedin primarily on LGNZ business.

Please note that Mayor Cull attended LGNZ National Council; Governance Strategy Advisory
Group; Metro and Zone 5 & 6 meetings in his role as Mayor of Dunedin due to the Dunedin City
Council’s membership to LGNZ.

Kind Regards

Lynue

Lynne Adamson
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
Civic

P 034774000 | DD 034743431 | Elynne.adamson@dcc.govt.nz
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Nga mihi
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